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The Sunbeam
  President’s Column                           

by Dave Sult

Owatonna was a blast, as usual! Lots of 
great planes to see, hear and talk about.

Our Multi-Fly event is coming right up, as 
is the end of summer. Please, try to volunteer 
as a Yellow Shirt for this event on September 7 
& 8. Some of the most positive comments 
attendees make is the praise they heap upon 
the Yellow Shirts. YOur effort will definitely be 
appreciated.

See you at the field for the meeting and for 
the Multi-Fly!

Dave

Executive Council Report

The Executive Council met on July 25 at 
the field. Present were Kent Woods, Craig 
Kreuger, Dennis Goodrich and Rich Cronk.

-We talked about T-shirts as there was a sale ad 
that Denny had seen. Kent noted that the 
Gilgen brand of shirts are really good.

Kent noted there a few outstanding bills 
exist (to Kent) for Round Up, a wheel for the 
gate and gasoline.

MULTI-FLY 2013
YELLOW SHIRT ALERT!

Please put September 7 and, if you can, 8th 
on your calendar to help out at theMulti-Fly. 
As always, we need helpers for check-in, 
parking, spotters and general ushering of 
participants. This is one of the outstanding 
features of our event and it is appreciated so 
much by attendees.

Kathy Woods will be in charge of the noon 
lunch, and it will pay as you eat for everyone.

Club Calendar
Aug 13	

 Monthly club meeting at 7:00 
	

 	

 p.m. at the field.  Get out and 
	

 	

 FLY!

Sept 7-8	

 Mid-West Multi-Fly for 
	

 	

 Multi-engine, Warbirds of any 
	

 	

 kind and Classic aircraft.
	

 Central Iowa Aeromodelers, 	


	

 Mark Taylor, Contest Director.
	

 Brochure available at:
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/events.html

	

 Yellow Shirt Volunteers needed in force!

In Case of Storms on Meeting Night
If there is a Thunderstorm Warning or a 
Tornado Watch  in effect covering the 
meeting start time, the meeting is 
cancelled!  You belong safe at home, not 
running for your life.

If anyone asks, please remember that the 
Multi-Fly is for Multi-engine and Warbirds and 
Classic aircraft. Remember that the event 
brochure is available at:
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/events.html
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WANTED
O.S. muffler for FS 61, FS 70, etc.
Denny Goodrich  515-505-0408

dennyginia@yahoo.com

FOR SALE

Wooden shelf. has 6 shelves and is 
approx. 5'6" tall by 48" wide

$20
Offered by Craig Kreuger

(515) 231-7047

Two photos from the Multi-Fly in 2012. The L-19 Bird Dog belongs to Jim Stulken from Grand Island, 
Nebraska. The crowd shot above left is from Lloyd Swanson. The fellow accepting the Pilot’s Choice Award

for his fantastic Byron’s T-28 on the page 1 is Dean Copeland, also a Nebraskan.

mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com
mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com


AUGUST, 2013

The Central Iowa Aeromodelers
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/index.html

This club has been established to promote all facets of the hobby/sport of
model aviation and to provide assistance and fellowship for its members. AMA Charter 2091.

For information about modeling or this club contact:

  Dave Sult - President 490-4662 wings4fun60@gmail.com
  Mark Taylor - Vice President 232-0848 mktaylor145@earthlink.net
  Kent Woods - Treasurer 232-8180 woods229@msn.com 
  Rich Cronk  - Field Marshall  231-6683 richnrose2@mchsi.com  
  Dennis Goodrich  - Secretary / Newsletter 505-0408 dennyginia@yahoo.com
  Craig Krueger - Safety Officer 231-7047 rcflyer02@gmail.com

2012 Central Iowa Aeromodelers Membership Form
Annual Dues:  Open Member   $70  - Any Open AMA member. 

 Student   $35  - Full time college undergrad/school student of any capability 
 Family Membership   $70  - Includes spouse and all in household 18 & under.
 Newsletter Subscription   $10 -  For non members only.

NO REFUNDS ON DUES PAID
THESE DUES ARE ADDITIONAL TO ACADEMY OF MODEL AERONAUTICS MEMBERSHIP

https://www.modelaircraft.org/joinrenew.aspx
All except newsletter subscription require proof of current Academy of Model Aeronautics membership.

Make checks payable to  Central Iowa Aeromodelers. Mail to: Kent Woods, 4709 Twain St., Ames IA  50014.
Please note reason for payment.

 Name: _______________________________________________________        
 Today's Date: ______________            AMA No:__________________   
 Address:_____________________________________________________ 
 City: ________________________________ State: _________ Zip: __________  
 Email Address: ________________________________________________  
 Telephone: (____) ____-_________  R/C Channels You Use:  ___, ___, ___

CIRCLE MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY(S):
 OPEN              STUDENT                        FAMILY              NEWSLETTER

Comments to 
the Editor

Any comments 
concerning this 

issue of the 
Sunbeam can be 

made via email to 
Denny Goodrich at 
dennyginia@yahoo.

com. 
You can also call:
(515) 292-6326.

Rich Cronk readies his Corsair at the recent 
Cedar Rapids Warbirds Over Iowa event.

http://dlgoodri.public.iastate.edu/page5.html
http://dlgoodri.public.iastate.edu/page5.html
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/index.html
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/index.html
mailto:wings4fun@iowatelecom.net
mailto:wings4fun@iowatelecom.net
mailto:mktalor145@earthlink.net
mailto:mktalor145@earthlink.net
mailto:woods229@msn.com
mailto:woods229@msn.com
mailto:woods229@msn.com
mailto:woods229@msn.com
mailto:dennyginia@netscape.net
mailto:dennyginia@netscape.net
mailto:horn@huxcomm.net
mailto:horn@huxcomm.net
https://www.modelaircraft.org/joinrenew.aspx
https://www.modelaircraft.org/joinrenew.aspx
mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com
mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com
mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com
mailto:dennyginia@yahoo.com

